
This Week at  
Georgetown First 

Welcome! 
 

We’re grateful that you chose to 
worship with us today, and we 
pray you’ll be blessed as we 
offer praises to our God. Please 
register your attendance so that 
we might get better acquainted 
and pray for you (please print). 

 

December 10, 2017 

Name(s) 
 
________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________ 
  First time guest 
  Second time guest 
  Non-member 
  Member 
 

Service attended: 
  8:30am       11:00am  
 

Address or change of address: 
 
________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________ 
 

Email: 
 
____________________________________________ 
 

Telephone: 
 
____________________________________________ 
 

I want more information about: 
 

_____________________________________ 
 

If you would like a visit from 
one of our pastors, please check 
below and someone will call to 
arrange for an appointment. 

 

 Pastoral visit requested 
(See other side for more 

information) 

 
 

Stewardship Report:  “Our Tithes and Offerings” 

 

 

 

A Promise of God 
 

For a child has been born for us, a son given to us; authority  
rests upon his shoulders; and he is named Wonderful Counselor,  

Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace. 
 
 

—Isaiah 9:6 (NRSV)  

Church Staff Directory and Email 
 

Rev. Greg Gallaher, Senior Pastor, greg@georgetownfirst.com 
Rev. Andrew Singh, Associate Pastor, andrew@georgetownfirst.com 
Shannon Shepherd, Receptionist, shannon@georgetownfirst.com 
Su Proctor, Administrative Assistant, su@georgetownfirst.com 
Howard Miles, Business Manager, howard@georgetownfirst.com  
Mike Tevis, Facilities Manager, mike@georgetownfirst.com 
Kathryn Reed, Director of Youth Ministries, kat@georgetownfirst.com 
Sara Hall, Director of Music Ministries, sara@georgetownfirst.com 
Rachel Taylor, Music Accompanist, rachel@georgetownfirst.com 
Kelley Young, Nursery Attendant, kelley@georgetownfirst.com 
Lori Baker, Nursery Attendant, lori@georgetownfirst.com 
Alex Broyles, Nursery Attendant, alex@georgetownfirst.com 
 

Preschool/Kindergarten Teachers and Staff 
 

Becky Whittemore, Director of Early Childhood Development,  
 becky@georgetownfirst.com 
Jamie Curtis and Sarah Coffman, Two-Year-Olds Teachers 
Bonnie Purvis and Lisa Wray, Three Year Olds Teachers 
Carrie Rashleigh, Kelli Schureman, Kandi Young, Paige Willhite,   
            Pre-Kindergarten Teachers 
April Cunningham, Kindergarten Teacher 
Debbie Thatcher, Kindergarten Art  
Natasha Moser, Kindergarten Aide 
Tricia Blair, Early Morning/Aide 
Becky Ashcraft, Music Teacher 

Sunday, December 10 
· Abraham Prayer Group, 7:30am (pr) 
· Worship Services, 8:30 & 11am (s) 
· Sunday School, 9:45-10:45am 
· Youth Ministry Team, 5-6pm (y) 
· Youth Group, 6-8pm (fh/g, k) 
        

Monday, December 11 
· Basketball, 6-8pm (fh/g) 
· Ivory and Brass Rehearsal, 7:30-

9:30pm (s) 
 

Tuesday, December 12 
· Men’s Breakfast, 6am (Cracker Barrel) 
· UMW Christmas Lunch, 11am (Kaye 

Breeding’s house)  
· Tigers, 6-8pm (rm 202) 
· Boy Scouts, 7-8:30pm (fh/g, y) 
        

Wednesday, December 13 
Deadline for bulletin, 4pm 
· Staff Meeting, 4:00pm (sp) 
· Advent Study, 6:30pm (s) 
· Choir Practice, 7:30pm (cr) 
        

Thursday, December 14 

· Chair Yoga, 10:30-11:30am (crA/B) 

· Preschool Christmas Program, 6:30-
8pm (fh/g) 

· Al-Anon, 7:30-8:30pm (pr) 
 

Friday, December 15 
· Girl Scouts, 5:30-6:30pm (rm 106) 

· Women’s Ornament Exchange, 6-8pm 
(crA/B) 

 

Saturday, December 16 

· Men’s Fraternity, 7:30am (crA/B) 

· Cantata Rehearsal, 9:30am (s) 

· Keeney Party, 1pm (fh/g) 

 

 

Room location codes: cafe  (cf), choir room (cr), room 
(rm), community room (crA or crB), conference room 
(c), fellowship hall/gym (fh/g), gathering space (gs), 
kitchen (k), narthex (n), playground (pg), prayer room 
(pr), sanctuary (s), Senior Pastor’s office (sp), Wesley 
(w), Youth Loft (y). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   Special designated gifts/income for 12/3/17 
Debt Reduction on Mortgage (Building Fund) 565 

Special Gift 10,000 

Staff Love Offering for Christmas 1,190 

Backpack Ministry 95 

Sunday School 16 

Red Bird 5 

Weekly Total 11,871 

Year to Date $184,930  

 Ministry Fund 
Budget 

Ministry Fund 
Actual 

Difference 

Week of 12/3/17 $12,665  $20,064  $7,399 

December to Date 12,665 20,064 7,399 

Year to Date 620,585 627,631 7,046 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Order of Worship  

Second Sunday of Advent + December 10, 2017  
 

God of hope, who brought love into this world, 
be the love that dwells between us. 

God of hope, who brought peace into this world, 
be the peace that dwells between us. 

—www.faithandworship.com 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Welcome and Prayer to the Holy Spirit                         Andrew Singh 

Prelude                                 “Carol of the Bells”            Glory Ringers  

Lighting of the Advent Wreath               Amanda Helmbrecht (8:30)        
  Gerald and Kathi Pickrell (11:00) 

Hymn                             “        ”                               

Carol                             “        ”                               

Pastoral Prayer                                                                           Andrew Singh 

Children’s Moments            Charlie Mifflin(11:00) 

The Offering                                                                                Andrew Singh     

Offertory          “A Medley of Carolsò Kathi Pickrell, flute 
           Brian Lawcock, clarinet  

Doxology                      “O Come, Let Us Adore Him”            

Scripture               

Sermon                                          “          ”                                   Greg Gallaher 

Special Music           “My Grown-Up Christmas List”     Susan Reid  

Sending Forth                                                                             Andrew Singh 

Postlude                         “Shepherd’s Pipe”            Rachel Taylor 

______________________________________________________________________________________________       

 Georgetown First United Methodist Church 

Mailing address   PO Box 1089 

Street address  1280 Lexington Road  

Office   502-863-0173  

    Preschool   502-863-0186 

Pastor Greg Gallaher  502-316-2626 

Pastor Andrew Singh  502-370-6725 

Email   office@georgetownfirst.com  

www.facebook.com/georgetown first 

www.georgetownfirst.com 



December 10, 2017 
_________________________________________ 
 
 

Prayer Request/Praise Report 
 

Please remember the following  
concern/praise in prayer this week 
(please print): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name of person making request: 
 
 

  I would like for this request to 
remain confidential.  Please do not 
publish on any prayer list such as Care 
Mail or placed in the prayer room. 
 

You may also email requests to the 
Abraham Intercessory Group at: 
abraham.prayer.group@gmail.com. 

_________________________________________ 
 
 

Care Mail Request 
 

Please add my email address to the 
church e-newsletter of celebrations, 
announcements and prayer needs.  
Print email address below: 
 
 

_________________________________________ 
 

Internet access at church 
 

The network is fumc; password is 
ourguest. No web surfing, texting, 
paging or phone calls during 
worship!  Please silence all your 
devices before worship begins.         
If you must answer your phone, 
please leave the sanctuary. 
_________________________________________ 
 

We’re on Facebook 
 

Georgetown First can be found on 
&ÁÃÅÂÏÏËȟ where we make posts 
including announcements, photos, 
reminders and devotional thoughts.  
Currently, we have 1,024 “likes.” 
_________________________________________ 
 

Attendance for 12/3/17 

No Wednesday night meal with Advent study at 6:30pm 
 

 Join Pastor Greg for a special Advent study on the life of Joseph.  This 
study continues through Wednesday, December 20 (nursery available).  
Youth group will meet from 6:30-7:30pm.  Kids are invited to participate in 
the youth activities however,  a few volunteers will be needed to help with the 
kids.  Chancel Choir rehearsal is at 7:30pm. 
 

Georgetown First Christmas ornaments for only $10 
 

 A Christmas ornament that features the Nativity and commemorates our 
church’s bicentennial year is available now in the narthex for only $10. The 
proceeds help pay down the mortgage on the expansion of our facilities.  
 

Next UMW meeting and potluck is Tuesday, December 12 
 

 The UMW meets December 12 at 11:00am at Kaye Breeding’s.  Please 
bring a friend and a dish to share. Bluegrass District President, Barbara 
Zimmerman, will install returning officers. Please also remember to bring 
your stocking stuffers (shampoo, lotion, toothpaste, cologne, etc.) for 
residents at Dover Manor nursing home. 
 

Annual women’s ornament exchange Friday, December 15 
 

 All women are invited to come join us on Friday, December 15 at 6pm in 
Community Rooms A & B for our annual women's ornament exchange.  
Bring your wrapped ornament costing approximately $5 and an appetizer to 
share.  No RSVP required.  Just come join in the fun and fellowship!  If you 
have questions please contact Kaye Breeding at 502-316-3433. 
 

Angel Tree gifts due back no later than December 17 
 

 All gifts must be brought to the church by the end of the second service on 
Sunday, December 17.  Do not being gifts before the week of December 11.  If 
you have questions, please call Donna Oser at 859-913-7211. 
 

UMW selling Mascot nuts and candies for missions 
 

 Check out the UMW display of Mascot nuts and candies in the narthex. 
Pecans are $12 (higher due to storms).  These are great, high quality products 
and make perfect gifts for the holidays.  Get yours today while supplies last!  
 

Show our staff some love and appreciation for Christmas 
 

 As we approach the Christmas season, SPRC (Staff-Parish Relations 
Committee) would like to give everyone the opportunity to show your 
appreciation to the staff of Georgetown First for their leadership and support 
throughout the year.  For the next three Sundays, the SPRC asks you to give an 
extra love offering designated for members of our church staff. 
 Our full-time church staff includes: Pastor Greg Gallaher, Pastor 
Andrew Singh and Mike Tevis. Our part-time church staff includes: Shannon 
Shepherd, Su Proctor, Howard Miles, Becky Whittemore, Kathryn Reed, 
Sara Hall, Rachel Taylor, Kelley Young, Lori Baker and Alex Broyles.   
 We are blessed to have a wonderful staff that has led us through another 
great year of ministry.  We would like to show them some love and 
appreciation.  If interested in giving, please write on your check or offering 
envelope, Ȱ3ÔÁÆÆ ,ÏÖÅ /ÆÆÅÒÉÎÇȱ and place it in the collection plate or drop it 
by the church office no later than Sunday, December 18.  
 

Youth Winter Blitz is January 19-21 
 

 The Youth Winter Blitz will be January 19-21, 2018.  The cost is $55 and 
the deadline to register is Sunday, January 7.  For more information, please 
contact Kathryn Reed at kat@georgetownfirst.com.  

Sunday School 94 

Worship Services  533 

Kids Own Worship Every Sunday 
Kids Own Worship is a fun and interactive time of worship and Bible storytelling 
for kids ages 3 to fifth grade after children’s moments during the 11:00 service.  
A nursery for infants to 2 years old is staffed from 9:30am until 12:30pm. 

Children can be picked up in the following rooms immediately after worship: 
3 & 4 year olds (Room 102), 5 year olds-kindergarten (Room 103), first and 
second grades (Room 105), third grade (Community Room B), 4th grade 
(Room 104), fifth grade (Room 106). All these rooms are in the new addition. 
 

December January 

17 Christmas Party 
24/31 No activities 

7 Winter Blitz register deadline 
19-21  Winter Blitz  
 

Financial and servant ministry commitments for 2018 
 

 Thanks to all those who have made commitments to support the church 
financially and through servant ministry for 2018. A drop box is setup in the 
narthex as we continue to receive your commitment cards and “Ministry 
Menu” surveys. So far, we have received dozens of surveys and over 40 
financial commitments.  We’ll receive these between now and January 1.   
 

Chancel Choir Cantata is Sunday, December 17  
 

 One of the most beloved stories in the Bible is the story of the birth of 
Jesus. Join us on Sunday, December 17 at 8:30 or 11:00am as the choir 
sings about “The Gospel’s Nativity.” The choir will be accompanied by a 
variety of instruments including flute, clarinet, French horn, handbells and 
vibraphone.   
 

Ivory and Brass is Sunday, December 17 at 6:00pm 
 

 On Sunday, December 17 at 6pm, join us as “Christmas in Brass and 
Ivory” is presented featuring Dr. Rachel Taylor (piano) and Mark Cleland 
(horn), along with Dr. Sherri Phelps (mezzo-soprano), Stan Hankins 
(saxophone and voice), Hannah Prassel (voice), Hisui Takada (voice), and 
Shayanna Little (narration).  The program will combine interesting 
arrangements of traditional Christmas music  with scriptural readings 
related to the Christmas story. 
 

Memorial gift on behalf of Iris Campbell 
 

 Ina Hunsucker has given a gift to the church in memory of her beloved 
sister, Iris Campbell, whose birthday was yesterday. Iris died at age 90 on 
April 25, 2016 and is greatly missed by many of us at Georgetown First. 
 

200 hours of prayer in December  
 

 Thank you to all who have signed up to pray for at least one hour during 
the month of December for our church, our ministries, the local community 
and beyond.  We have commemorated our church’s 200 year history with 
many special events and as one last celebration for the year, let’s join 
together as a church body to pray for 200 hours this month.  
 Pray at home, work, school, church, and every time you think of the 
church.  The Holy Spirit was at work 200 years ago, is still at work today and 
our prayer is that the Lord’s church will continue to be a light in the future. 
Today will be the last Sunday for prayer sign-ups.  Stop by the narthex if you 
have not already done so and let’s pray together as the Lord’s church. 
 
 
 

12/10/17 Sermon Notes 
 

Scripture:  
Sermon:  Ȱ     ȱ 
Speaker:  Pastor Greg Gallaher 
 
______________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________ 

 
 

______________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________ 

 
 
 

Did you know you can give 
electronically to Georgetown 

First?  
 
 

 Scan the QR code with your 
smartphone app OR to connect to our 
secure link. https://goo.gl/pWBTos  
 

 “Give, and you will receive. Your gift 
will return to you in 
full--pressed down, 
shaken together to 
make room for more, 
running over, and 
poured into your lap. 
The amount you give 
will determine the 
amount you get back." 

—Jesus in Luke 6:38 (NLT) 

Youth and Student Ministries Activities 

 


